January 22, 2018

To: Shasta Community Services District Board of Directors
Re: Interest in the SCSD Vacancy

I am interested in serving our community as a Board Director until
the vacancy is filled in the next election,

I have been a Shasta community member all of my life, graduated
from Shasta Elementary and Shasta High School and attended
Shasta College. I take pride in our community and want to see
done what is in the best interest for our district.

I served on the SCSD Board of Directors from 2009 through 2014.
I also served as SCSD Board President from 2011 until the end of
my term in 2014.

I have worked for Shasta Surgical for 16 years and really enjoy
helping others.

Thank you for your consideration,

Shawna Stau
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